EXHIBIT

/O

Jennifer Orozco

From: Jodi Zepeda <jodeeswiss@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, July 12, 2024 3:13 PM RECEIVED

To: Plan

Subject: No on app 217-24-000070-PLNG S 122024
Crook Coy

To whom it may concern, Community Developmeng

I’m writing in regard to the application 217-24-000070-PLNG and would like inform the planning
commission that | am NOT in favor of this! My biggest concern is the effect it will have on all the
residence wells, and mine personally. The noise would be yet another issue. Please vote no against
the expansion!!

Thank you,
Joe and Jodi Zepeda
Sent from my iPhone

[CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the organization. DO NOT CLICK LINKS or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe]



